





Tel. 0462 676397.



June 1994 No.395

THE OFFICIAL BULLETIN OF LETCHWORTH AND BALDOCK DISTRICT SCOUT COUNCIL

WOOD BADGES

Congratulations to Heather Good, Sue King, Gill Oakley and Monica Thomason who have gained their Wood Badges. We are proud of their achievement and thank them for their commitment to Scouting.

WORLD JAMBOREE 1995

We are pleased to announce that Lisa Crowther (7th Letchworth) Adam Scoot (Beech Spring VSU) and Mark Wright (8th Letchworth) will be joining the County troop to represent the District at the World Jamboree in Holland.

DISTRICT SECRETARY

Rita Hawkins was appointed District Secretary at the District A.G.M. Her address is, 1 South Close, Baldock, (tel.: 0462 491228). 1 am grateful for Rita for taking on this job in addition to her role as Chairman of 2nd Baldock Scouts Supporters Group. Please give her your support.

DISTRICT BARBECUE - THURSDAY 7TH JULY

Please note the date in your diary. Our annual barbecue will take place at Norton Bury on 7th July, 7.30 onwards. All leaders, adult helpers, families and friends are welcome to an informal evening of relaxation and friendship. There will be a small charge of £1.00 per head (children free) towards the food (drink extra). Please let Barbara Thwaites (tel., 892020) know if you will be coming.

BANK CHARGES

This is a topic which frequently crops up at A.G.M.'s. Readers of "Talking Point" will have seen that the Scout Association has negotiated free banking for Scout Groups and Districts with Barclays Bank - don't miss the opportunity

BALDOCK FESTIVAL

Congratulations to 2nd Baldock whose float (Aladdin) won joint first place in the Baldock Festival Carnival procession.

DISTRICT COMMISSIONER REPORT AT DISTRICT A.G.M.

The D.C. noted that District membership was 678 this year. It has remained steady at about this level for many years despite changes in the structure of the movement. He looked forward to achieving a target of 700 members.

He congratulated the three Scouts who had been choosen to represent the District at the World Jamboree in Hollland.

The D.C. also congratulated the 4 Leaders who gained their Wood Badge.

A special thanks was given to Colin Phillips who has had to retire from uniform after forty years service to the District.

DISTRICT DIARY

JUNE

1st	Warrants Committee
5th	County Beaver Day
9th	District Executive

10/12th District Cub Scout Camp - Norton Bury

17th 4th Letchworth A.G.M.

JULY

4th	County A.G.M.
6th	Warrants Committee
7th	District Team

14th District Executive

20th Beavers - Bangers and Bash